
F.Y.B.A.Board Meeting - August 21, 2007 
 
Attendees: K.Bates,J.Moore, AM.Radcliffe,M.Starkey, G.Barrett, G.Anderson,C.Thorsen, 
S.Jones, M.McCurdy,D.Nuss, D.Padgett, D.Bond, J.Burns, B.Lewis, & D. Williams. 
 
1.Board decided to discuss moving the election of the board members & the AABC manager 
earlier in the upcoming season. 
 
2. Board of Directors voting: 
Listed Below are the new Board of Directors 
*** Yet to be voted on per constitution. Must be present. 

�  President - Mike Starkey  
�  Secretary - Dawn Williams  
�  Treasurer - Nick Gottschall (non voting position) 
�  Director of Babe Ruth - Dave Padgett  
�  Director of Cal Ripken - Chris Thorson  
�  Director of Farm League - ***Spencer Gunnell  
�  Director of Boys Instructional - Matt McCurdy  
�  Director of T-Ball - Bill Lange  
�  Director of Girls Slowpitch Softball - ***Mike Hodge 
�  Director of Girls Fastpitch Softabll - ***Rob Ritchie  
�  Director of Media/Publicity - Ken Bates  
�  Director of Sponsors - ***John Ervin  
�  Director of Field Maintenance - Steve Jones  
�  Director of Purchasing - ***Leslie Hutzel  
�  Director of Field Scheduling - Gary Anderson  
�  Director of Players (player agent) - ***Todd Gill  
�  Director of Advanced Programs U9-U-12- Brett Lewis  
�  Director of Tournaments - Jeff Burns (New Position)  
�  Director of Umpires - Bill Jarvis (non voting position) 

 
3.Fall Ball Update 

200 kids signed up 
last year 389 kids signed up 
need 9 & 10 yrs old 

 
4. Manager Applications - U12 manager opening 
 
5. Board discussed the "director of  tournaments" board member position. Liaison for all leagues 
position is needed because the leagues at all age levels are required to play in a tournament 
consistent method in which the organization can successfully participate in all tournaments. The 
director will research tournament opportunities for each grade level. 
 
6. Board meetings will begin at the Optimist Club in September on the 1st  & 3rd Tuesdays of the 
month. 
 
7. Meeting adjourned at 8:20pm 
 


